
Doxford Ward Northumbria Police Update 
 
 
All Crime 
Over the past 12-weeks we have seen a reduction of 6% in the amount of crimes recorded on the 
Doxford Ward. This reduction is in comparison to the previous 12-week reporting period. This is 
largely due to a reduction of 20% in burglary offences and 14% in theft-type offences. However, 
there has been a slight increase in vehicle crime with 3 additional offences reported over the last 12-
weeks which is an increase from 2 to 5 offences in total.  
 
ASB 
Over the past 12-weeks we have seen a reduction of 12% in ASB across the Doxford Ward. This 
reduction is in comparison to the previous 12-week reporting period. The ASB appears to be spread 
out across the Doxford Ward with only 23 incidents having been reported in total and no repeat 
callers identified during this period either. 
 
Overall 
Overall the Doxford Ward performs extremely well especially when compared to its neighbouring 
wards and at present no crime trends or concerns have been identified. 
 


